
Third Quarter – 2022 

** KCHE Radio aired numerous news stories about bicycling safety.  Ida County Sheriff Wade Harriman 
gave numerous safety tips to cyclists and what they can do to remain safe when riding in the city and 
country.  He also gave some great advice to area drivers on what to be on the lookout for and how to 
deal with cyclists on the roadways.  The story gave a great message to all involved during the entire 
summer and also turned the focus to the big RAGBRAI event that was coming through Ida county that 
week.

** KCHE Radio aired numerous news stories about several counties in our listening area being eligible to 
use conservation reserve program acres for fiscal year 2022.  This was due to the level on the U. S. 
drought monitor.  Additionally, the 2018 farm bill also authorized counties with a documented 40 
percent loss of forage production to be eligible for emergency haying and grazing.  We instructed 
anyone affected to contact their local USDA service center for more information. 

** KCHE News aired numerous news stories about the many improvements going on in the MMCRU 
Community School District over the summer.  The major construction projects were taking place as the 
result of a grant and will improve things in several buildings throughout the district.  Education 
throughout our area communities is something covered extensively by way of news stories or public 
service announcements.   


